
 

February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Year 8 Choices Evening: Thursday 27 February 2020 

Year 8 students have some important decisions to make about the subjects they will study for the next 

three years. To help you to support them in making their decisions, there will be short presentations 

for tutor groups in the Main Hall Thursday 27 February.  The presentation will inform you about 

the process of choosing subjects and how you can use Year 8 reports to help inform this decision. 

The evening has been carefully scheduled. It is important to attend at the allocated times so that we 

can comfortably accommodate numbers in each venue. 

 

Presentation Tutor Groups 

5:45 - 6:30pm 

8 Dragon MZS 

8 Dragon SLP 

8 Griffin ADN 

8 Griffin JHJ 

6:30 – 7:15pm 

8 Pegasus HJE 

8 Pegasus VBT 

8 Phoenix RTB 

8 Phoenix ESH 

 

In addition, there will also be a Subject Fair on Thursday 26 March where students and parents will 
have the opportunity to meet with the teachers of optional subjects, more details to follow. 

Your son/daughter will need to discuss his/her choices with you before any decisions are made.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.  

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT THERE IS NO PARKING ON THE SCHOOL SITE UNLESS 

YOU REQUIRE A DISABLED PARKING PLACE.  

Yours faithfully  

 
 

Miss E Williams 

Assistant Principal 

 

 


